
Columbia City Park Board Minutes 

February 22, 2021 
 

The Columbia City Park Board met in regular session with the following members present: 

Park Board President Keith Nickolson 

Park Board Secretary Roger Ferrell 

Park Board Member Kim Varga 

 

Members absent: 

Park Board Vice President Larry Walter 

Park Board Member Mark Ellis  

 

Also in attendance: 

Park Superintendent Mark Green 

 

After reviewing the minutes of the January 25, 2021 meeting, Roger Ferrell made a motion to 

approve the minutes, which is seconded by Kim Varga, to accept the minutes as submitted.  On 

the call of the vote, all voted aye. 

Mark Green, Park Superintendent gave an update on the parks. Mark announced we hired Tom 

Rentschler as Assistant Maintenance Supervisor. Green stated the concessions trailer arrived and 

we are preparing to be ready to serve concessions on Opening Day April 17. Mark announced 

the bathroom remodel is still underway with drywall being installed now. Green stated 

Baseball/Softball registration is going on now online with one in house day March 6 9a.m – 

2p.m.  

 

Mark Green announced that Wigent Excavating gave a quote to continue dirt work by adding 

Amp Theater slope and fill in swale hole at new park property. Roger Ferrell made a motion to 

approve the quote to not exceed $20,000.00 for dirt work, which is seconded by Kim Varga. On 

the call of the vote, all voted aye.   

 

 Green stated tomorrow council votes on the new maintenance barns. Kim Varga made the the 

motion to start the process for new maintenance barns if council approves the money, which is 

seconded by Roger Ferrell. On the call of the vote, all voted aye.   

 

The next meeting will be March 22, 2021.  

 

These minutes are respectfully submitted by Andrea Pequignot, Administrative Assistant Parks 

Department.  

 

 


